
WHEN & WHERE: 
Date: October 7, 2021
Time: 6:00 pm

   To access virtural public scoping meeting follow weblink on the project website – www.205managedlanes.com

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED? 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in cooperation with the San Joaquin Council of Governments, proposes to install 
managed lanes on Interstate 205 between Interstate 580 and Interstate 5. Examples of managed lanes being considered for the proposed 
project would be high occupancy-vehicle lanes, transit lanes, and express (or toll) lanes. The project is proposing four build alternatives and 
one no build alternative. Three of the four build alternatives would involve widening. Alternative 2 would involve partial widening while 
alternative 4 and 5 would involve widening the length of the project area. Alternative 3 would not involve widening but would convert an 
existing lane into a managed lane. Alternatives including widening would also include alterations to overcrossing and undercrossings, and 
interchanges would be reconfigured. Under all alternatives, the proposed project would include transit hubs, which could include park-and-
ride lots, charging stations for electric vehicles, and bus or train stops.
For more information, please visit the website – 205managedlanes.com.

WHY THIS PUBLIC NOTICE? 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in cooperation with the San Joaquin Council of Governments (SJCOG), is holding a 
virtual scoping meeting to introduce the project and gather input on the scope and the content of the environmental document. The 
deadline for receiving comments on the project environmental scope for the EIR/EA is November 1, 2021.  

WHERE DO YOU COME IN?
Comments can be submitted via email or mail
Email: 	 Scott.Guidi@dot.ca.gov
Mail: 	 Caltrans, District 10

Attn: Scott Guidi
1976 East Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Stockton, CA  95205

CONTACT
For more information about this study, please contact C. Scott Guidi, Branch Chief, Caltrans District 10, at (209) 479-1839 or by email 
at scott.guidi@dot.ca.gov. For all other state highway matters in the area, please contact the District 10 Public Information office at 
district10publicaffairs@dot.ca.gov or by phone 
at (209) 948-3849.

SPECIAL ACCOMODATIONS
Under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, individuals who require accommodation (American Sign Language interpreter, 
accessible seating, documents in alternative formats, etc.) are requested to contact the Caltrans District 10 Public Information Office at 
district10publicaffairs@dot.ca.gov or by phone at (209) 948-3849. TDD users may contact the California Relay Service TDD and/or Voice Line 
at 1-800-735-2929, or 711. (American Sign Language interpreter, accessible seating, documents in alternative formats, etc.) are requested to 
contact the Caltrans District 10 Public Information Office at district10publicaffairs@dot.ca.gov or by phone at (209) 948-3849. TDD users may 
contact the California Relay Service TDD and/or Voice Line at 1-800-735-2929, or 711.
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